
LEOMINSTER PRIMARY SCHOOL 

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BODY 

19:30 on Friday 16 April 2021 [on Zoom] 

MINUTES 

 

Meeting notes 

1. Welcome & Apologies 

Apologies were noted from Tim Mamak (due to the nature of the agenda) and June Willis, and 

the meeting was declared quorate by the chair. 

2. Head teacher’s appointment 

Governors discussed the feedback from the recruitment panel on the process to appoint a new 

head teacher for Leominster Primary School following the resignation of Tim Mamak with effect 

from 30 April 2021. With thanks to all shortlisted candidates, and to the recruitment panel (Mike 

Hawthorne, Rebecca Morris and June Willis, with advisory support from Tracey Kneale and Ceri 

Morgan), the governing body unanimously approved the appointment of Helen Lynch and Helen 

Rees as joint head teachers from 1 September 2021. 

[ends] 


